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CLUB MEETING
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 

4TH AT 9 AM

The Chino Bonsai Club was formed to put on the best bonsai shows! The upcoming club meeting
will revolve around preparation for the 2nd Annual Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit.  The 2nd Annual
Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit will be held on Saturday, October 1st and Sunday, October 2nd from 9
AM to 5 PM at 261 S. Junipero Serra Drive in San Gabriel, CA.  It will be a great show with beautiful
bonsai trees and great vendors!  Free Admission!  Please join us for the dinner reception at 5:30 PM
on Saturday.  
On the September 4th, 2022 meeting, the club will continue discussion around show and tree
preparation.   Please bring trees that you want to enter in the show!  Chino Bonsai Club Board
meeting will precede at 8:30 AM.

UPCOMING MEETINGS



Please prepare your trees for the 2nd Annual Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit.  All show trees must have
copper wire, be mounted on a stand or slab and have an accent plant.  Trees and show
accessories  must be brought to the September 4th meeting to enter into the exhibit.

Volunteers are needed!  Trucks are needed!  We are calling on all members to volunteer their
services wherever they can in preparation of and at the exhibit.  We will need as many members
possible and vehicles to transport trees and supplies.  We need donations of round robin trees,
auction items and raffle items for the show.  Please bring everything you would like to donate to
the September meeting.  

Please visit our new website www.chinobonsaiclub.org and check out and like our new Facebook
and Instagram pages.!

www.chinobonsaiclub.org

Tree presentation and preparation for the show - David Nguy

Sensei David Nguy discussed how to properly present a bonsai tree and what is needed to be a
part of the Chino Bonsai Club 2nd Annual Bonsai Exhibit.  All trees should be well established in a
pot prior to the show to stay healthy and to avoid damage during transport.  All trees need a stand
or slab and accent plants need a stand or slab as well.  Accent plants should contrast and not be
taller than the lowest branch of the bonsai tree.  The accent plant should not have the same shape
pot as the bonsai tree.  Bonsai tree and accent plant should point towards each other.  Start
mossing trees now and keep in shade and well watered.  With a three point display, trees should
face each other, be of different species and contrast each other.  In the three point display, the two
trees should be on the outside with the accent plant in the middle.  For two shohin displays on one
table, a bamboo divider should be used  to separate them.  

Thank you to Harry, Elaine, Jerry and June for providing refreshments. 
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